
 

 

 

Proud Moment for Gurukul Global Academy! 
 

                   We are thrilled to announce a 100% result in the HS Final Examination! 

Our students have once again proven that dedication, discipline, and guidance lead to excellence. 

Congratulations to all our hardworking students, committed teachers, and supportive parents who 

made this achievement possible. You’ve made the Gurukul family proud! 

Here’s to many more milestones ahead — together, we rise! 
 


